
I have been working in this field for over 15 years, and in this home for almost 12 years.  I care very much about the people who live 
here.  I am very concerned about being able to continue taking care of these very special people, because the cost of living keeps 
going up faster and faster and wages are not able to keep up.  We in this field work very hard taking care of these special people 
and I believe that we should be getting higher wages so that we can afford to live without having to worry if we are going to be able 
to keep a roof over our heads and be able to pay our bills.  Please consider strongly the care Direct Support Professional's are 
giving these very special people we care for and please increase DSP wages.  

Thank-you.  Teresa Brougher


